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Dear Justices,

I write in support of retired Judge Fleck’s comments to the proposed rule. I realize the Supreme Court does not
control the purse strings but it should not “be above the fray” when it comes to the cost of this particular proposal
nor the emergency the entire justice system is encountering.

Ask yourself, can the courts of the State of Washington provide fair and speedy justice to all litigants? In Spokane
County we need at least three more judges. The 13th judge position was finally filled in 2023. It had been authorized

almost 20 years ago!

The hard work of reallocating responsibilities for the costs of the justice system needs to start now!

Yours truly,

Judge Kathleen O’Connor, retired
Spokane County Superior Court, 1988-2016

Sent from my iPhone
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